
From: Genjo Marinello <Zenguake@gmail.com> 
Subject: Jacksonville Zen Sangha 
Date: November 26, 2013 at 10:56:08 AM PST 
To: JEFFREY ALAN Taman HOVDEN <jahovden@earthlink.net>, "Peter (Shinkon) Glynn" <peterglynn@comcast.net>, Shinge 
Roko Jido Sherry Chayat <roko@hoenji.org> , Joe Soun Dowling <joedwl@aol.com> , Jikyo Bonnie Shoultz <bshoultz@syr.edu> 
Reply-To: "Joe (Genjo) Marinello" <joe@choboji.org> 

Dear ZSS Board, 

I am uncomfortable that the Zen Studies Society is listing The Jacksonville Zen Sangha, that Eido Roshi's newly transmitted Dharma Heir Zenrin Roshi runs, as a related Zen 
Center. It certainly gives the impression that ZSS is still intimately linked to Shimano' s ongoing teaching efforts, even though ZSS has been clear for sometime that Eido Shimano is 
not welcome to teach on their own properties. 

I believe ZSS now fully believes that Eido Shimano should not be encouraged to teach anywhere, then it seems reasonable that ZSS should drop its affiliated status with the 
Jacksonville Zen Sangha. 

With palms together, 

Genjo 


